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From: Carol Landau

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2024 3:55 pM

To: Constitutional Convention Commission
Subject: convention

convention. I support the statement from the ACLU. In addition, I don't believe that the cost, complications
and possible conflict caused by a new convention that we don't really need--is a worthy endeavor.

Thank you.
Carol Landau
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